
Pam Martin: Pam has dedicated her entire career to helping children with developmental 

disabilities and brings a wealth of knowledge to the Deepwood Foundation Board. After teaching 

for 34 years, she retired from Perry Public Schools and spent 6 of those years as an Intervention 

Specialist. Pam’s deep commitment to education and teaching was recognized at the state level 

as she was a finalist in the Ohio Teacher of the Year. Since 2011, Pam has been the Director 

Field Experience & Partnerships/Instructor at Lake Erie College where she has the privilege of 

teaching teacher candidates about students with special needs and being part of the amazing 

faculty in the Education Department who work together to create the teachers of tomorrow.  


